
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have one class in Year 1: Havana.  Mr Tim and Ms Jay are our class teachers, 

and we have additional support from Ms Davis-Staussi and Ms Molly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Year 1, children make the exciting transition from Early Years to Key Stage 

One. We encourage the children to become increasingly independent and enjoy 

learning through focused tasks and structured play. Half-termly topics also 

encourage them to explore and develop their understanding of the world, grow 

in confidence and self-belief through fun and creativity, while acquiring the 

early building blocks of learning for life. 

Some of our exciting topics will include: ‘How am I making History? ‘Make Your 

Mark’ in Art and ‘Forces & Space – Seasonal Changes’ in Science.  

We will be learning to be mathematicians, writers, readers, scientists, artists, 

historians, geographers and lots more. A busy year ahead! We value working with 

parents as partners and really appreciate your support with your child’s learning 

at home. Our door is always open should you want to talk to us. 


